
 

Peggy and I are the owner of a rental property. 

This bill is an affront to the property owners that care for their property and tenants. 

This bill will cause the honest landlords to sell … you will be left with the “sharks”  that will 

“eat” the tenants you feel need protecting. 

Please vote NO.   

 

  Fred Wittkop, P.E. 

  President 

 


